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Date Event Time/Place 

October 2, 2017 Officer’s Meeting 8:00 pm, Admn Conf 
Rm 

October 8, 2017 Pancake Breakfast 8:00 – 11:00 Parish Hall 
October 9, 2017 Business Meeting 7:30 pm/Parish Hall 
October 20, 2017 October Fish Fry 6:00 pm/Parish Hall 
November 6, 2017 Officer’s Meeting 8:00 pm, Admn Conf 

Rm 
November 12, 2017 Pancake Breakfast 8:00 – 11:00 Parish Hall 
November 13, 2107 Business Meeting 7:30 pm/Parish Hall 
   

 

Coke Booth – Some of you may be wondering what the final outcome of what happened with 
the Coke Booth at Fiesta.  In my last newsletter I mentioned that Chris Arnoult was in discussion 
with the Moose Lodge of Santa Barbara about getting their help to set-up, run and tear down the 
booth with the possibility that they would take it over from us for next year.  As it turned out 
they were a big help with the set-up, tear down and providing crews to man the various shifts.  
Basically, without their help the outcome would not have been pretty.  The Coke Booth did show 
a small profit of about $1,000, with 50% going to the Moose Lodge.  The plans for next year are 
under discussion as to what we will do with the Coke Booth. 

October Fish Fry – The Council will be putting on a Fish Fry on Friday, October 20th in the 
Parish Hall, starting at 6:00 pm.  The cost of each dinner will be $10, children under 12, $5. 
Take-outs will be available.  Rich Scholl is the Executive Chef for the evening and will be 
looking for help to make this a success.   

Budget Review – At the last business meeting the subject of revising our Philanthropy Budget 
for the Columbian Year was discussed, because of the dramatically reduced income of the Coke 
Booth.  Over the next couple of months the officers will be reviewing what our allotments are to 
the various organizations and make adjustments accordingly. 
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Chancellor Needed – Currently the office of the Chancellor is vacant and somebody needs to 
step up and fill that spot.  The Chancellor is what is called a “Chair Position”, one where you are 
expected to advance to the next position, Deputy Grand Knight and then to Grand Knight.  If we, 
as Knights, want our Council to be successful we need to start filling the officer positions and not 
relying on “somebody else” to do so.  The “somebody else’s” are becoming few and far between,  
If you are interested in the position of Chancellor, contact me at 252 1985. 

District Deputy Message – This is an excerpt from SK Ed Barrier’s District Deputy’s message 
to us all: 

 I would like to thank all of you for your prayers and support as I undergo cancer surgery at the 
UCLA Medical Center.   The first surgery involving the rectum was successful and I am 
awaiting to undergo the second surgery for the colon.  I am recovering from Colitis after the first 
surgery.  I ask you to keep my wife and I in your prayers for the second surgery and a swift 
recovery. 

The complete report can be found on www.kc5300.org.  I encourage all of you to read it.   

Degree Dates: 

3rd Degree (Knighthood):  February 25th, 2018 36 Figueroa St. Ventura CA.                    St. 
Bueneventura Council #2489 

Up Coming Birthdays: 

   October     November 

Donald McMahon 1  Ricardo Garcia 1 
Rev. Angel Castro  1  Bruce Velasco 6 
Thomas Puerling 3  Leroy Kwarcinski 7 
Richard Schiada 7  Anthony Vallejo 9 
Joseph Duwel 9  Robert Clarke 12 
Daniel Feeney 9  Charlie Mohammed 14 
Francisco Cabrera 10  William Keenan 15 
Pablo Cabrera 10  John Giordano 16 
John Kirk 11  Edmund Page 19 
Robert Montgomery 12  Donald Pouliot 19 
Ken Kuether 13  Dr. Joseph Castro 21 
Peter Martinez 19  Tim Hogan 22 
Roger Uthe 19  Rev. Gregory Ingels 23 
Charles Owen 20    
Jerome Becker 21    
Raphael Cardenas 22    
William Konkol 22    
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John Kestel 24    
Joseph Waters 24    
Bruce Andersson 25    
John Bravo 28    
Bradley Bowen 29    

 

Please keep in your prayers the following: 

SK Ed Barrier who is battling cancer. 

Fr. Lucio who is recovering from an auto accident 

SK Jack Turney’s son-in-law Brad Stephens 

Lee Alfano 

Sharon Donohoe daughter of Frank Donohoe and sister of Patrick Donohoe 

Gloria Merrigan 

For Fr. Lucio’s mother, Rosa 

SK Al Meckelborg 

Camille Moynihan 

Christian Franzen, nephew of Deacon Wayne 

Terry Pugh, wife of SK Earl Pugh 

Nancy Herrara, widow of SK Pablo Herrera 

Sr. Teresa Meza, sister of SK Jose Meza 

SK Jose Meza’s wife, Maria 

Soccoro Ramirez 

Anita Pullens, sister-in-law of SK Feliz Sanchez 

SK Bruce Velasco 

Manual Cabrera and his spouse, brother and sister-in-law of Francisco Cabrera 

Fr. Frank Colburn 
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Officer Contact Information: 

Function Name Telephone # E-Mail 
District Deputy Ed Barrier PGK 805-351-9165 ebarrier@att.net 
Insurance Agent David Nordella 805-450-4393 david.nordella@KOFC.org 
    
Chaplain Fr. Lucio Juarez 805-967-5641 raphstgo@yahoo.com 
    
Grand Knight Mario Cervantes 805-308-1719 Ridencaresb7@gmail.com 
Deputy Grand 
Knight 

Bob Marks 805-968-6008 Marksr169@gmail.com 

Chancellor Open Position   
Recorder Frank Donohoe PGK 805-770-3325 fdonohoe@aol.com 
Treasurer John Kestel 805-967-7943 jkestel@gmail.com 
Advocate Rich Scholl PGK 805-683-8874 richardscholl@hotmail.com 
Warden Bill Fuhrer PGK 805-683-4236 fuhrerklnsk@verizon.net 
Inside Guard Raphael Cardenas 

PFN 
805-967-2309 ggcon51@cox.net 

Outside Guard Jose Meza 805-682-8637  
Financial Secretary Vince Fillippello 805-964-6303 filippello@cox.net 
Trustee – 1 Year Jim Bradbury PGK 805-698-5431 cowbou@cox.net 
Trustee – 2 Year John Kirk PGK 805-570-5908 jckirkjr@aol.com 
Trustee – 3 Year Jack Turney PGK 805-252-1985 jacknchrista@verizon.net 
    

 

Editor’s Note: 

This Newsletter is a work in progress and will be limited to text (black and white) only to keep 
the cost down.  Pictures of events can be found on the K of C website, www.kc5300.org . 

Jack Turney 

jacknchrista@verizon.net 

805 252 1985 

 

 


